From: Hariharan, Ray - E&E [mailto:Ray.Hariharan@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] On Behalf Of Planning Consultations - E&E
Sent: 12 July 2016 16:56
To: Andrew Lewis; Planning
Cc: DavidFlavin; Lisa Michelson; Cllr Catherine Fulljames (Ox); Planning Consultations - E&E
Subject: Oxfordshire County Council's revised response to 16/00627/REM-2 Dow Street Upper Heyford

F.A.O. Andrew Lewis

Dear Andrew,

Please see attached, Oxfordshire County Council’s revised response to 16/00627/REM-2 Dow Street Upper Heyford.

Also included are additional information (attached) to take account Transport team’s revised recommendations.

If you have any further queries please send an email to planningconsultations@oxfordshire.gov.uk. 

A member of the Major Planning Application’s team would get back to you as soon as possible. 

Kind Regards

Ray Hariharan

Major Planning Applications Officer
Strategic Infrastructure & Planning Resources

Oxfordshire County Council |Speedwell House |Speedwell Street |Oxford |OX1 1NE

DD: 01865 81 5657 |Email: ray.hariharan@oxfordshire.gov.uk 
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